
 

 

Notification letter to residents of Bennett St, Stirgess Ave, Manuela Pl, Holloway Pl, part of Brighton St, and part of 

Oliver St  

A weekly produce market, Sundays, at Harbord Bowling and Recreation Club 

Cambridge Markets Pty Ltd would like to advise that a weekly produce Market will be held on the grounds of Harbord 

Bowling and Recreation Club on Sundays, between the hours of 8.30am and 2.00pm. The Market will have approx. 50 

quality produce stalls. 

Cambridge Markets is experienced in holding markets in other residential areas of Sydney and we have kept 

disturbance to residents to a minimum. We hope to emulate this. Professional traffic controllers will be on site as well 

as the Market Operators and assistance to ensure smooth bump in and bump out as well as the running of the event. 

Cambridge Markets would like to extend an invitation to the local residence to come and enjoy a wonderful market 

experience. Come and say hi to your neighbour, and eat, shop, explore in the picturesque surroundings. 

There will be minimal noise due to a rigorous scheduling with bump in and bump out of vehicles unloading their tents 

and wares. Bump in and bump out will take place within the bowling club from the entrance of Bennett and Stirgess 

Sts. Once the Market starts there will be gathering of crowds to view the stalls and sitting and eating.  

All inconvenience to residents is being kept to a minimum. Approval has been obtained from Council & Police. 

Professional traffic managers have been employed by Cambridge Markets Pty Ltd, to supervise. The Traffic Controllers 

will be stationed at the entrances to direct traffic to allocated parking spaces within the HBC. 

All enquiries and concerns prior to the event are to be directed to Madelienne Anderson at Cambridge Markets Pty 

Ltd on 0411 170 008 



 
 

 

Notification Plan 

 

     a. Letter to Residents  

• A notification letter to residents has been prepared to inform all those who live or operate 

businesses immediately adjacent to the bowling club and the surrounding area, are notified 

of the upcoming event.       

 • The letter will also provide a contact should any of the residents have any concerns.   

• The letter will be distributed along Bennett St, Stirgess Ave, Manuela Pl, Holloway Pl, part 

of Brighton St, and part of Oliver St approximately two weeks prior to the event.   

 

b. Notification to Police  

• The local Police Station or Local Area Command will be notified and informed of the intent 

to hold a weekly produce market each Sunday onsite at the Harbord Bowling Club.  

  

 


